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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

The short sighted exploitation of land for the benefit of few should never take precedence over the many benefits

inherent in the natural world. This mine, and the subsequent degradation of the surrounding area, is one such

exploitation that should not, and does not need to happen. Please think of the public, not only current but future

as well, when deciding to what to do in regards to this project. 

 

Best,

Josh


